
My name is George Landon, I am a Coast Guard Vet., CG 
Boarding officer and retired from ODFW Employee and 
was a Deputy Game warden in ODFW. Why is this bill 
being pushed down the throats of the legal law abiding 
gun owners of the State of Oregon. Please reconsider any 
thoughts of it's affects if passed on honest legal gun 
owners. Work on things that control crazy criminals not 
good honest legal citizens. Taking rights from them(non 
criminals) will do nothing to stop crime only take away 
another of their freedoms and constitutional rights.  Thank 
You for your time and Hope consideration.   Sincerely, 
George A. Landon 
 


